05-05-2021 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions

ITEM #11: Update on Town Efforts to Respond to the COVID-19 Crisis

Council Question:
Will there be other pop-up vaccine clinics, as the month(s) go along? If so, where?

Staff Response:

Orange County Health Department will continue to schedule pop-up vaccine clinics. The next
one scheduled is this Friday, May 7 from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. at Lakeview Mobile Home Park, 1000
Weaver Dairy Road in Chapel Hill. Info in English® and Spanish?.

Pop-up vaccine clinics are open to all community members ages 18 and older. Walk-ins are
welcome. People may also register ahead by calling 919-913-8088 or by visiting
https://www.myspot.nc.qov

Additionally, the walk-in clinic is open Monday-Friday with varying hours each day at the
Whitted Human Services Center, 300 West Tryon Street in Hillsborough. Detailed information
can be found at https://www.orangecountync.qov/2617/Vaccine.

The UNC Friday Center Vaccine Clinic is now walk-in, no appointment needed, and offers all
three vaccines, as well.

! https://www.orangecountync.gov/DocumentCenter/View/15565/Lakeview-PopUp-Clinic---5721-english
2 https://www.orangecountync.gov/DocumentCenter/View/15566/Lakeview-PopUp-Clinic---5721-spanish
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